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	Department
	Department of Permits, Licenses, and Inspection
	Preparer
	Monica Bender, Personnel and Finance Analyst, PLI
	Standing Committee Representative
	Director Maura Kennedy, Department of Permits, Licenses, and Inspections; Ray Gastil, Department of City Planning
	Type of Legislation
	Contract Authorization


Description of Legislation
 
The purpose of this resolution is to allow PLI to continue services allowing city officials, staff and citizens to search, be notified of, and access information regarding planning, building permit, code enforcement and business license activities in the City of Pittsburgh.

PLI has been working with BuildingEye Inc. over several years to ensure public access to permits, licenses, and code violation information. The proposed contract includes connection to the upcoming software system that will be available to the public to apply for licenses and permits online.

	Total Cost
	$ 80,000

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☒ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☒ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
PLI: 		$61,250.00 additional	encumbrance              2700244600.53901.00	
DCP: 		$18,750.00 additional encumbrance  	           11101.53.53901.110000.2018	

Additional Operational Costs
None

Impact on City Revenue
None

Attachments
The attachment includes the scope of works.
